
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held at 9:00 a.m. on February 
1, 2011by the County of El Dorado Board of Supervisors in the Board of 
Supervisors Chambers, 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, California.  The public hearing 
brought forth by the El Dorado County Environmental Management Department 
will consider, per State of California Assembly Bill 1130 – Aboveground 
Petroleum Storage Act annual fee of : 
 
Storage Capacity (gallons) Per Facility Fee (US Dollars) 
Less than 10,000 $100 
10,000 – 100,000 $200 
100,001 – 1,000,000 $400 
1,000,001 – 10,000,000 $1,600 
10,000,001 – 100,000,000 $8,000 
100,000,001 or greater $30,000 

 
 
Signed, 
 
Gerri Silva, M.S., REHS 
Director of Environmental Management 
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